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Thank yous  
I would like to say a “BIG” thank you to Santa for taking time out of his busy schedule to 
come and read a story to the children.  They had a fabulous time.  If you have not already 
done so, why not take a look at the pictures on our Facebook Page. 

I would also like to thank the Co-Op for their kind donation of oranges for our Year 2 
children whose used these at our Outdoor Christmas Performances.   

I would like to say a “big thank you” on behalf of all the staff for the lovely cards and 
presents you have sent in to school.  These are very much appreciated. I would also like 
to thank you for supporting our fundraising activities. 

Flu Vaccination 
If you gave your permission and your child was in school on Wednesday 15 December, they would have 
received their vaccination.  If your child missed this, there is still the opportunity for them to receive this at 
one of their community clinics.  Please go to https://www.southernhealthimmunisations.co.uk/forms/flu.  The 
unique code for our school is SH115937 and you will need to add this code to the school field on the form. 
Once you have completed the form, you will receive an email about booking onto a community clinic.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the South East Immunisation Team on 0300 
0030323 or email southeasthantsimmunisationteam@southernhealth.nhs.uk. 

Goodbye 
Today we say goodbye to our cook Nicky Brown and catering assistant Natasha Flood.  We wish them well in 
their future careers and hope that they will visit us from time to time.  We will miss them and their cooking 
very much. 

Forest School Sessions 

A new timetable for the next term has been sent out today with this Flier.  Paper copies are on the notice 

boards by the North Door and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the 
following link:  Spring A Timetable.    Please note that Year 2 Forest School will now be on a Monday. 
Lunch Menu 
When we return after the Christmas break the menu will be:  Week 2.  Please click on the following link to 
access the menu online: menu.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door 
and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

School closes today, 17 December for the Christmas break.  Tuesday 04 January is an INSET Day and the 
school will reopen on Wednesday 05 January at 8.45am, breakfast club will be open at the normal time of 
7.45am for those children attending.  

I should like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and I look 
forward to seeing you and the children on Wednesday 05 January 
at the start of the new term.   

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://www.southernhealthimmunisations.co.uk/forms/flu
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